
David Owens on:  Appropriate improvements to landmark 

sites. 

I concur with the Landmark West’s position on “protecting the laws that protect our landmarks.”  

Maintaining the character of the Upper Westside is a matter of the highest priority for our 

Council representative.  Our zoning laws must preserve our dynamic, beautiful neighborhoods in 

a responsible manner that allows the Upper West Side to be ever-changing, but always better and 

in keeping with the best, long-standing traditions of our community. 


